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FOR THE INFORMATION OF MEMBERS: 

Today, we reached an in-principal agreement with Airservices on key elements of our claim for a new 

Enterprise Agreement (EA). 

Full details of what was agreed will be forwarded to members tomorrow. 

There is more detail of the new EA to be worked through with Airservices, but while this process occurs, 
protected industrial action is suspended. 

UFUA members will have the final vote on any proposed agreement.  

I would like to take this moment to thank you for your support of the UFUA's negotiation team and firm 
resolve in taking industrial action.  

The unity and determination of our membership has enabled our team to negotiate from a position of 

strength.  

In unity, 

 

 

 
 
Wesley Garrett, 
Secretary 
UFUA Aviation Branch     
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